FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


CONTACT:
Kim Ina










(415) 566-3487

SPORTS FOR THE WORLD’S CHILDREN TO HOST 7TH ANNUAL “THEY ARE WORTHY” BENEFIT SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT

SAN FRANCISCO, June 2, 2004 – The Sports for the World’s Children Foundation (SWC) will host its 7th annual “They Are Worth” benefit softball tournament the weekend of July 17 and 18 at Jackson Playground in San Francisco.  Format will be round robin and/or double elimination for the coed and men’s DD/C divisions.  Participants are asked to bring any used and new sports equipment to support their cause:  All donated equipment and proceeds from the tournament go to providing kids (and communities and schools) with much needed sports equipment, facilities, skills clinics, and mentoring programs.  Equipment needed includes baseballs, bases, basketballs, bats, batting gloves, catchers' equipment, hats, helmets, mitts, soccer balls, softballs, sports trading cards, sports uniforms, volleyballs, etc.  (See posting on www.sfsoftball.com.)

Last year nine coed teams and five men’s teams participated in the tournament, and participants donated several hundred pounds of sports equipment.  This equipment was later transported to communities in Mexico, and delivered directly to hundreds of children in dire needs of sports equipment through SWC’s “Communities Play” sports equipment distribution and volunteer program.  Not only did SWC volunteers deliver the equipment collected at the tournament, they also delivered seven pitching machines and over 450 “reduced injury” baseballs and softballs purchased with funds recently granted to SWC by Major League Baseball’s Baseball Tomorrow Fund.  Alaska Airlines also loaned their support by providing free cargo space for the equipment and pitching machines on SWC’s volunteers’ flight to Mexico.  

“Our volunteer trip was great,” says SWC Founder and Executive Director, Kim Ina, who recently returned from a month-long sports equipment distribution trip to Mexico at the end of February.  “We helped to give the opportunity for hundreds of children to play baseball and softball who otherwise wouldn’t be able to.  We’d like to keep those sports equipment donations comin’ in!”

The Sports for the World’s Children Foundation (SWC), based in San Francisco, has been a long time supporter of youth participation in sports in California and Mexico.  SWC’s mission is to create ongoing, self-sustaining quality sports programs for children.  Over the past six years, SWC has benefited more than 7,600 children, ages 5-18, by providing them with thousands of pounds of sports equipment and sports skills instruction and training through its “Communities Play” Program.  

Interested individuals and/or sponsors can contact SWC for more information about the benefit softball tournament, their volunteer program to Mexico, and/or to order a video about their program at sportswc@jps.net, (415) 566-3487.
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